
 

 

WHEREAS, the National Safety Council (NSC) sponsors National Safety month 
each June to focus on saving lives and preventing injuries from the workplace to 
anyplace; and  

WHEREAS, the City of Westminster emphasizes employee safety in the workplace 
and at home by providing job-specific safety training; and 

WHEREAS, the City has been providing behavior-based safety training (SafeStart®) 
for benefited employees since 2014 to enhance awareness at work, at home, and while 
driving; and 

WHEREAS, the City has created a Citywide Safety Committee comprised of 
employees representing all departments that meet monthly to review on-the-job injuries 
and accidents and track trends and safety needs of the organization; and 

WHEREAS, the City has implemented unique safety-related programs including 
a quarterly Safety S.P.I.R.I.T. award and annual Safety V.I.P. award that financially rewards 
divisions by helping to fund their safety-related ideas and efforts; and 

WHEREAS, the City promotes the idea of “Safety Always” for its workforce; and  

WHEREAS, the safety of our employees is vital to our future as a City and the 
public we serve; and 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Nancy McNally, Mayor of the City of Westminster, Colorado, 
on behalf of the entire City Council do hereby proclaim the month of June 2023, 

 

CITY OF WESTMINSTER NATIONAL SAFETY MONTH 

 

and urge my fellow citizens to recognize the efforts of employees in the City of 
Westminster for helping foster a safe environment for themselves and the public who 
enjoy the many activities and programs, both indoors and outdoors, that the City 
provides.    
 
Signed this 22nd day of May, 2023. 
 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Nancy McNally, Mayor 
 




